
 

WARNING 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website  
https://gaesco-gestion.com where an entity, which claims to be established at 38 Parc d’activités de Capellen, L-8308 
Luxembourg, Luxembourg, offers investment services under the name of Gaesco Gestion.   

The CSSF informs the public that the entity which presents itself as Gaesco Gestion is not regulated by the CSSF and 
has not been granted any authorisation to provide investment services or other financial services in or from Luxembourg.  

Please note that the Spanish supervisory authority CNVM has also published a warning regarding the above-mentioned 
website (direct link: https://www.cnmv.es/Portal/verDoc.axd?t=%7b210170ac-5b32-438c-bae3-47b80c0885f8%7d). 

 

 

Luxembourg, 17 March 2020 


